
The Board of Selectmen met on Monday October 21, 2019 beginning at 6:30 pm in Room 2126 

at the Walpole High School.  The following members were present. 

 

    James O’Neil, Chairman 

    Mark Gallivan  

    David Salvatore 

    Nancy Mackenzie 

    Benjamin Barrett 

 

    Also present: 

    James Johnson, Town Administrator 

    Cindy Berube, Executive Assistant 

 

Mr. O’Neil called the Meeting to order.  We are here to discuss Articles 18, 19 and 20 

 

Article #18 

 

MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to refer Article 18 back to committee, seconded by Mrs. 

Mackenzie voted 5-0-0 

 

Article #19 

 

Sarah Khatib was present. 

 

MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to recommend Favorable Action on Article #19, seconded by 

Mr. Barrett VOTED 3-2-0 (Mrs. Mackenzie and Mr. Salvatore opposed) 

 

Article #20 

 

MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to recommend Favorable Action on Article #20, seconded by  

Mr. Barrett VOTED 3-2-0 (Mrs. Mackenzie and Mr. Salvatore opposed) 

 

 

 

Motion moved by Mr. O’Neil to adjourn at 6:45pm, seconded by Mr. Gallivan VOTED 5-0-0 


